Notice of Variances and Waivers

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Southwest Florida Water Management District
The Southwest Florida Water Management District hereby gives notice: 
February 20, 2023, the Southwest Florida Water Management District received a Notice of Withdraw of Petition for Variance from Petitioner.
Petitioner's Name: D.R. Horton, Inc. and Walton Ridgewood Village Development, L.P.
The Petition has been assigned tracking No. 2022039
Date Petition Filed: December 22, 2022
Rule No.: 62-342.700
Nature of the rule for which variance or waiver is sought: Financial responsibility forms.
Date Petition Published in the Florida Administrative Register: December 30, 2022.
General Basis for Agency Decision: Petitioner voluntarily withdrew its Petition for Variance.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Adrienne Vining at adrienne.vining@swfwmd.state.fl.us. (M2022039).
